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To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical, and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Updated: CANCELED: National Tsunami Warning Center Routine 
Communications Tests for the West Coast and Alaska Coast to Take Place on 
December 12, 2024 
 
Updated to cancel this month’s routine test.  With the recent seismic 
activity along the Pacific coastlines, the NWS National Tsunami Warning 
Center (NTWC) has requested to cancel this week’s Pacific (West Coast and 
Alaska) routine monthly communications test, which was scheduled for 
Thursday, December 12, 2024.  The next test is scheduled for January of 
2025, and a Public Information Statement (PNS) will be disseminated in 
advance of the test. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Corina Allen 
NWS Tsunami Program Manager 
corina.allen@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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